
NEOKla Club Meeting   April 11, 2023 
 
Board members present were Jeff Maize – RE, Neil Cox – Asst RE, Jason Baney – 
Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, James Stowers, Mike Tritt, George Walker, and 
Wes Wood.  The minutes of the previous meeting and the treasurer’s report were 
approved as presented. 
 
Autocross Report – Pax Rolfe: There were 84 entries at the last event.  The event 
next weekend is a 2 day event. 
 
Road Racing Report – Neil Cox: The Super Tour at Hallett is April 22-23.  We need 
workers, especially in F&C. 
 
Rally Cross Report – Jason Baney: There were 12 drivers at the last event.  The next 
event will be on April 29-30. 
 
Virginia Apker, a long time member of NEOkla passed away this month.  A contribution 
will be made to the SCCA Foundation in her memory. 
 
Mike Halley suggested that members read the SCCA Hall of Fame nomination 
procedures written by Dennis Dean. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 


